
 

 

Middlefield Community Primary School 

Arrangements for September 2021 

16th July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am very pleased to be able to confirm that we are planning for school to be far more ‘normal’ in 

September! This means that we will no longer need staggered starts and finishes, bubbles, social 

distancing and the many things that we have all adjusted to in the past 16 months! 

It will mean that we will be reopening breakfast club as normal from 8am to all children who wish 

to attend. We can have whole school assembly, parent events, trips, special visitors and all the 

things that we have missed this year. 

These are the plans at present. We have all unfortunately become used to having to adapt to 

changing advice, rules and restrictions! Whilst recognising that things can change, it is our 

sincerest hope that we will operate as ‘normally’ as possible in September! 

Should the situation or advice change over the summer holidays, we will share any new guidance 

via letters to parents through dojos and text message- so please make sure that we have your 

correct number and that you have connected on dojos. 

I look forward to sharing further information next week and over the summer. 

Kind Regards 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 


